
Glenmore Parent Advisory Council 
AGM & Meeting Agenda | June 3, 2019 

1 AGM 

1.1 PRESIDENT’S WELCOME & YEAR OVERVIEW 
Sarah Bendall, President 

1.2 PLANNED EVENTS & FUNDRAISERS FOR 2019-20 SCHOOL YEAR      
Sarah Bendall, President 

Events 2019-20 Date Fundraisers 2019-20 

Welcome Café – Need Lead Sept 3 Family Photos 

Kindie Café  Sept 11 Fun Lunch  

Movie Night  Sept 20 QSP Magazines 

Staff Appreciation Lunch x2 Nov 1 
Feb 5 

Kernal Krazy 

Book Swaps (Fall & Spring) Oct 4 TBC 
April 17 

Play it Again Sports 

Footprint Days & Amazing Race March 31 (TBC) Re-usable Ziplock Bags 

Bike to School Week May 25 Mabel’s Labels 

Family Fun Night May 29 Artwork - maybe 

Mom’s Night Out BINGO Nov 15 
Mar 6 

Reflector Keychains - maybe  

Family STEM Night Jan 29  

1.3 VOTING IN OF PAC EXECUTIVE MEMBERS 
Angela, Vice President 

1.3.1 Open Positions 

● President* Vote passed for Sarah to continue 

● Vice President* Vote passed for Angela to continue 

● Secretary* Vote passed for Tristaca to continue 

● Treasurer* Vote passed for Klaus to continue 

● COPAC Rep* Vote passed for Miriam to continue, Camilla Biffard is voted in for second rep 

● Members at Large *Vote passed for current members to continue:   

o Paulyn Chua, Candice Henriques, Deb Lawless, Esther Moore, Genevieve Bowman, Rhonda 

Jarvis, Jeneah Lightfoot, Melissa Tesche, Sabrina Carpenter 

New members voted in: Camilla Biffard camilabiffard@gmail.com, Kellie Garcia kelliebgb@gmail.com 

Motion to vote in the PAC Executive - PASSED 
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1.4 TREASURE’S REPORT FOR 2018-19 SCHOOL YEAR 
Klaus Mink, Treasurer 

Budget was presented. We are on track to balance our budget again this year. We have raised $32000 thus far for 

the playground.  

2 PRINCIPAL’S UPDATE 

Wendy Briggs, Principal 

Benita Crombie, Vice Principal 

1. Calendar plan for 2019-2020 the latest update. 

Updates will be posted to the calendar on the GME website shortly. 

2. Cirque de Cercle-Draw the Circle Wide- whole school circus arts for next year's Family Fun Night 

Grants are currently being applied for. 

3. Class placements information 

  Teachers working on this now. 

4. June 19 Indigenous Celebration plans 

School-wide activities planned for the day, with the theme of ‘Water.’  

5. Outdoor Learning Spaces update 

This will hopefully be done over the summer, along with the Little Adventure resurfacing. 

6. School Learning Plan update 

We will revisit this in the fall. 

7. SWAD/Core Competencies/7 Sacred Teaching 

Looking for some parent volunteers to help revise the School Wide Discipline principles to reflect 

Core Competencies.  

3 COPAC UPDATE 

Miriam, COPAC Rep 

A pilot project was implemented this year at OKM for Grade 11 students for an outdoor education opportunity for 

Grade 11 students. The first year was a success. They are now looking for more funding to continue and expand 

this program to reach more students. For more info, check out the site http://questbc.weebly.com/ 
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4 REVIEW OF MAY PAC PROGRAMS 

● Footprint Days & Amazing Race | Rhonda Jarvis 

 Event was really well attended. We will look at doing other types of rewards, other than food, for kids  

who participate, such as extra outside time, or play time etc. This applies to other school activities where  

food is offered as the prize for good work. Mme Briggs and Crombie will give more thought to what  

non-food rewards could be offered. 

● Bike to School Week | Joanna Cann 

This year we did 2 Bike to School weeks, one in September and one in May. Next year we will just do one 

week in May to lessen the load on teachers at the beginning of the school year. 

● Family Fun Night | Sarah Bendall 

This was really well attended, one of the best attended in recent years. A huge thank you to all of the 

volunteers for their help with the night. Looking forward to next year’s ‘Circus’ theme! 

● Popcorn | Rhonda Jarvis 

Popcorn revenues have far surpassed expectations. We are looking for volunteers to help with popcorn 

distribution on Thursday afternoons. This program not only raises money for the school, but also helps 

Grade 6 students raise money to put towards their Grade Six school trip. 

5 OTHER ITEMS 

• We will be looking for parent volunteers to help out with the Grade 6 Farewell for next year. It happens 

on the last Monday in June. 

• Miriam will take on the lead for Wednesday Fun lunch. 

• Meeting Adjourned 7:45. 


